



KIA ORA!

Fun facts

I love to cook and bake
I'm learning a new
language
I started archery last year

On Fridays, Mrs Vanessa Clark
will be teaching Room 3. We
will be working together this

year. Mrs Clark is very excited
to meet the class this week.

If there are things I should know about your child as their teacher, please let me know.
The best way to contact me is via my email address: skim@adventure.school.nz. It can
be difficult to find time during the day to check or reply to emails but I will always do

my best to reply as soon as I can; Monday to Friday 8am to 5:30pm. 



Fridays

My contact information

Happy new year and welcome to 
Rūma Toru!

My name is Skye Kim and I have been
teaching for 7 years. I grew up in Rotorua

enjoying swims in the lakes and running up
the Redwood forest! I went to university in
Auckland and relocated to Wellington in

2021 and have been teaching at Adventure
School since then!

This term will be about settling into the new
classroom 

and getting to know each other. The first
couple of week will most definitely be more

focused on getting used to routines and
expectations of our classroom and

syndicate. 
Sessions one to three will be literacy and
numeracy learning and the last session of
the day will cover other curriculum areas

throughout the week.
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